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THE WHITE HOUSE

APR 8 1976 WASHINGTON
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FROM: Max L. Priedersdorf

For Your Information:*l
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THE WHITE HOUSE

. l‘ * * WASHINGTON

2N e April 2, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR: MAX FRIEDERSDORF
BOB WOLTHUIS

FROM: CHARLES LEPPEXRT

SUBJECT: EPA Grant Notfications

I would like to request that EPA desighate the names of the
Members of Congress on their grany notification forms.



. THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

April 1, 1976
MEMORANDUM FOR: MAX FRIEDERSDORF
FROM: CHARLIE LEPPERT

SUBJECT: Grant Notifications

L

For your information, when my office called Congressman Hillis'
office to notify them of this HEW- grant for over $1 million they had
already received the information directly from the Department.



THE WHITE HOUSE
~ WASHINGTON

CL: Called the office this p. m. and
they had already received the info - .
from HEW, S

Kathy

3/29/76
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

April 9, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR: MAX FRIEDERSDORF
FROM: CHARLES LEPPERT, JR. a'(a .
SUBJECT: ERDA Contract Notification

-

On April 7, at 5:55 p.m., the attached ERDA contract notification
call was made to Rep., Harris's office. After giving the information
to a staff member, we were told that it was not in their District, but
in Rep. Joe Fisher's District.

Further checking proved this to be correct. A call was made
to Holly Cantus's office where Paul Bergson verified the mistake.













































i DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT
3, &-' OFFICE OF LEGISLATIVE AFFAIRS
e WASHINGTON, D. C. 20410

April 12, 1976

PHONE
755.7380

FROM: Sol Mosher

TO: Charlie Leppert
The White House

Per our discussion.



























4/13/76

Charlie:

Because of short timing, the following grant notification was phoned in and I
called St. Germain's office to notify:

Community Development Block Grant, Metro Entitlement

Recipient:

Amount:

Description:

Notified:

City of Woonsocket, R.I.

Mr. Robert Bendick

Department of Planning Development
169 Main Street

Woonsocket, R.I.

1,635,000
Continuation of Downtown Renewal begun as a neighborhood
Development program (RIA-3). Will provide housing

rehabilitation in three target neighborhoods, park and
playgrounds development, and social services .

Rick Maurano at 4:00 p. m.









































